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September 11, 2018 

 

Ms. Connie Davis 

Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 

1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 

Golden, CO  80401 

 

Re: Hazeltine Mine, Permit No. M-2004-031, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-6 
 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

On September 11, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision 

application submitted to the Division on July 12, 2018, addressing the following: 

 

 Revision to the permanent groundwater mounding mitigation plan for the Orr property.   

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 6 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. 

M-2004-031.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2004-031 remain in full force and effect. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC:  Joel Bolduc, Aggregate Industries joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com 

 Fred Orr, fred@5040group.com  

 Steve O’Brian, Environment, Inc. Environment-inc@outdrs.net 
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